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TO ALL BRANCHES WITH MEMBERS IN BT 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Colleague 

 

Childcare Vouchers – Changes in 2018  

The Government has changed the way childcare vouchers will be applied from 1st April 2018.  

Further information can be found on how the scheme works at:  

https://www.gov.uk/expenses-and-benefits-childcare 

However, if people wish to join the existing scheme they will need to contact the company by 

16th February 2018.  Anyone already in the scheme can continue as normal.  

Could Branches please ensure that members are informed of this change. 

Attached to this LTB is the BT communications giving further details. 

Any enquiries from Branches regarding this LTB should be referred to my office in the first 

instance.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Dave Jukes 

Assistant Secretary  
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